
Union County Water District 

December 6, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

P.O. Box 146 
Morganfield, Kentucky 42437 

(270)389-3868 

RE: Case No. 2022-00160 
Union County Water District 
Notice of Morganfield Purchased Water Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Union County Water District acknowledges receipt of the Order issued today amending the 
procedural schedule to provide for delivery of the Staff Report by December 20, 2022. 

In addition, Union County Water District has recently received notice from City of Morganfield 
that their wholesale rate to Union County Water District will increase by approximately 26% 
effective January 1, 2023. We will be proceeding with preparation of the Purchased Water 

Adjustment shortly. 

We are writing to you to bring your attention to the fact that the Staff Report and the 
Purchased Water Adjustment will be taking place during the same t ime period. 

Sincerely, ~~ ~ 

Gary Sheffer 

Manager 


